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Galloping to Our 
Future... 

 

Hello JYES families! 
Now that more spring-like weather has arrived, hopefully your child(ren) are outside and 
active. If they are riding a bike here are some ​helpful tips​ with regards to helmet sizing.  
 
New Fernbank School  
A public consultation meeting was held Thursday, May 23rd from 7pm-9pm. If you were 
unable to attend or are looking for information, the OCDSB has set up a webpage with 
information ​here​.  
 
EQAO (Grade’s 3 & 6) 
Please make every effort possible to have your child on time and at school no later than 
8:45am. EQAO starts promptly and we want to minimize disruptions for our students 
writing. EQAO Starts May 22nd - May 31st, Thank-you. 
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https://www.ottawapublichealth.ca/en/public-health-topics/helmet-safety.aspx?_mid_=18809
https://www.ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=24034909


 

 
 

Upcoming Events at JYES! 
 
Wednesday, May 29th - School Council Meeting 
Join us in the Staff Room at 6:30pm for our final School Council meeting of the year. 
Included in the evening’s agenda is an update on our Active Transportation Plan and 
our acceptance into the Volunteer Walking School Bus Program! 
 
Friday, May 31st - Spirit Day - Beach Day 
Show your school spirit by coming dressed for a day at the beach! 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE!! 
JYES will be hosting the 1st Annual Flavors of the World Family Potluck on 
Thursday, June 20th. More information about this great event will be sent out in 
the next couple of weeks! 
 
For more information regarding events, like our "John Young ES School Council" 
page on Facebook or email us at ​sc-johnyounges@ocdsb.ca​. 
 
 
Thank-you and have a great weekend! 
 
Rob James 
Principal  
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054daeac2ba5ff2-track

